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July  2.5.,.  .1911,

Prof.  J.  Franklin  Collin*,

468  Hope  Street,

Providence,  R.  I.

Dear  Prof.  Collins

We  promised  to  send  you  duplicates  of  Polytrichura

etc.  from  the  W.  I  .  last  year  and  did  not  get  around  to  it.  Am

hoping  that  Lillian  will  find  time  to  get  the  duplicates  for  you

soon.  Meanwhile,  I  vender  if  you  could  not  plan  to  come  here  on

one  of  our  scholarships  next  year,  and  do  some  work  for  North  American

Flora?  Dr.  Andrews  is  here  this  summer  working  on  Pottiaceae  .

Sincerely  yours.



Britton, Elizabeth G. 1911. "Britton, Elizabeth G. July 25, 1911." James Franklin
Collins correspondence 

View This Item Online: https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org/item/258556
Permalink: https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org/partpdf/273571

Holding Institution 
Harvard University Botany Libraries

Sponsored by 
Andrew W. Mellon Foundation

Copyright & Reuse 
Copyright Status: Public domain. The BHL considers that this work is no longer under
copyright protection.

This document was created from content at the Biodiversity Heritage Library, the world's
largest open access digital library for biodiversity literature and archives. Visit BHL at 
https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org.

This file was generated 17 May 2023 at 17:58 UTC

https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org/item/258556
https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org/partpdf/273571
https://www.biodiversitylibrary.org

